
Thanks for Stopping By
 
Thank you for visiting our booth at the
virtual Midwinter Meeting! We cherish
the opportunity to connect with all of
you. This past year has been
challenging for most of us. We
appreciate that you used your time to
come learn about GreenMark and
LumiCare™ Caries Detection Rinse.
Please note that access to GreenMark's
virtual exhibit at the 2021 CDS Midwinter event remains open until March 15, and
beyond that we are always available for any questions you may have about our
technology and products (https://greenmark.bio/contact-us/).
 

Here at GreenMark, we have a vision to help change
dentistry. By using our rinse, dentists will have the
ability to accurately assess when to treat diseased
enamel and make painless, natural repair possible.
This ability represents a transformative change where
practitioners can address caries as a preventable
disease instead of as an inevitability. We hope that you
join us on this journey.
 
We would have loved to see you in-person and hope to
see you face-to-face at the next meeting. Best wishes
to you and yours. Here's to a brighter tomorrow.
 
- The GreenMark Team -
Please visit us at https://greenmark.bio/
 
PS: Our LumiCare™ product is featured in the March issue
of Dental Products Report. See page 38 in, "Working with a

Mastery of the ORAL MICROBIOME - Technological innovations and increased knowledge of
the oral microbiome can help our patients maintain oral health and improve oral health
outcomes".
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